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John Koenig of the Atlanta office was quoted in an article, “Can
Employees Be Fired for Off-Duty Conduct?,” published by the Society for
Human Resource Management (SHRM) on Oct. 24.
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https://www.shrm.org/ResourcesAndTools/legal-and-compliance/state-and-local-updates/Pages/Can-Employees-Be-Fired-for-Off-Duty-Conduct.aspx

